

January 10, 2007

Lieutenant Gordon J. Klingenschmitt 1788 Regulus Avenue Virginia Beach, Virginia 23454

Dear Lieutenant Klingenschmitt:

Regrettably, I am writing to inform you that your request for a thirty day extension to your move-out date can no longer be accommodated. I have attached a letter that contradicts the information that was available when you and I first discussed this issue.

When you and I met, you had documentation that supported your statement that you would be granted base access through March 2, 2007. I have attached a letter from the United States Navy that states you will not be able to access any military installations after January 31, 2007. Because your home is on base, providing you an extension has become an impossibility. As a result, you will need to follow proper vacate procedures and vacate the home no later than January 31, 2007.

I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. Please call me if you have any questions regarding this issue.

Sincerely,

Jim Brady

Vice President

Lincoln Military Housing



DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY

NAVAL STATION NORFOLK 1530 GILBERT STREET SUITE 2000 NORFOLK VA 23511-2722

IN REPLY REFER TO:

5800 Ser N01L/022 10 Jan 07

Mr. Jim Brady Lincoln Military Housing 4300 Enterprise Blvd Virginian Beach, VA 23453

Dear Mr. Brady,

Access onto all military installations within Navy Region Mid-Atlantic for Lieutenant Gordon J. Klingenschmitt, CHC, USNR, will terminate on January 31, 2007, in accordance with the termination of his Naval Service on that date. Lieutenant Klingenschmitt's orders have not and will not be extended beyond January 31, 2007.

Sincerely,

S. W. WONG

Lieutenant, U.S. Navy
Judge Advocate General's Corp
Station Judge Advocate
By direction of
the Commanding Officer